Questions?

Email Dana Quick at dana.quick@knoxschools.org or
Ann Passetto at ann.passetto@knoxschools.org

*For bus information, please go to the Knox County Website (www.knoxschools.org) and

select “For Families” and then “Bus Stop Locator.” Parents may also bring their students for
drop-off at the front of the school. Staff members will be on duty at drop-off areas in order

to assist your children.



